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Treasurer’s Report
2736 Charity

935 General

143518 TDR

7750 Heroes

345 Scholarship

We paid 500 to Andrew Fryml and 250 to Lowcountry Pregnancy Center.

Financial Secretary’s Report

Total 398
Associate 245
Insurance 102
Inactive 45
Honorary Life 71
Honorary 27

We have 276 members who are dues paying members.



Grand Knight’s Report

We have many things coming up. Lent is one week away. We are looking forward to our council becoming

more active.

Chaplain’s Report

We currently do not have a chaplain. Fr. Parker is struggling with dementia.

Chancellor’s Report
Rhett Williams thanked us for his check.

Church Director’s Report
We are having trouble reestablishing the rosary dinner. We have a group of people that do a lot right now, but

we will work on it. We need to continue to recruit members. This is a lengthy process.

We need to hit more local presentations. We are looking to do a special dinner sometime in April.

Charity Committee Report

We have had several meetings on procedure of how to vet our charities. We are making great progress.



Trustee’s Report

We are currently working on electrical work upstairs. We are working on the air conditioning units in the hall.
The Building Company took out a two year loan from the Scholarship account. We are currently into one year

of the loan.

Lecturer’s Report

The Church wants us to purify our hearts for Lent. Our God is gracious and merciful. Without God, we are

nothing. God wants us to abandon sin.

Turkey Day Run Report

We are using the same support staff. I would like to put together a sales team for TDR. TDR is the largest SK
in the state and the 12" largest in the US.

District Deputy’s Report

The Catholic Men's Conference is March 5. We are currently looking for volunteers for the conference.
The State Convention is April 22, 23, 24. We are currently putting an auction together.

The Fourth Degree recently went to a diaconate ordination at Holy Spirit Catholic Church on John's Island.

Fourth Degree Report

The exemplification was changed to April 9. We will have an officers meeting the first Monday in March at
7pm. You will be interviewed at that time. March 16 is our next meeting. You will be able to listen to the

speaker, have dinner, and learn more about the Fourth Degree.

A few Fourth Degree Knights attended that Statewide March for Life in Columbia last month. It was a

rewarding experience.



Unfinished Business

We are currently reviewing the 2015 TDR Charity Distribution. There is a motion to approve the distribution.
Tom Freselli is unhappy with the distribution going to Operation Hope. Dan Metzler would like to give more

money to Project Hope. The Charity Distribution was approved.

We are currently review the council budget. There was a motion from the prior meeting to approve the budget.

The budget was approved.

There was a motion to approve $500 for 40 Days for Life. The motion passed.

New Business

Fr. Parker from the Orthodox Church sent us a letter asking for help. They are asking for money to line their

domes with imagery. One window costs $400.
There is a request from St. James the Greater Catholic Church. We still owe them $1,000.

There was a motion to vet all charity requests through the Charity Committee. The motion was tabled. We will

vote on this at the next meeting.

We received an invoice in regards to our per capita.

Business Meeting

Regularly Scheduled business meeting at 6:30pm. Dinner will be served at 7:30pm. If you

A The next business meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 2 at the Hall. We have a
&= have not been by for a while, come and see what's new! It's always great to see old friends.

Social Media



Brother Knights,

You can now keep in touch with us via social media!

@ Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/704kofc

Twitter; https://twitter.com/KofC704

For Good Of The Order

We need to remember all our brothers and families who may be sick and in distress. If you or if you know of a
brother who is sick or in distress please notify Grand Knight, Patrick Rogers at 843-729-8098

Many Knights were affected by the flooding statewide. We are working with the Red Cross to help out Knights
in need. Please keep them all in your prayers. (10/7/15)

Special Intentions for those who have been ill: Special Intentions for those who have died:

Christina Herdia Eugene B. Borry

G§0rge Yf)ung Father John Simonin

Nick Collins Dale Sear’s Uncle Louie Carrera

Joseph DeLeon Sister Cecelia Livingston

Buddy Pento George Young’s mother, Camille

Durna Conchrain Woody Adylett

Father John Dux s : :
, Aaron Reeve’s wife and brother who were in a car

Joe Dumovich accident

Richard Kohler

Paul Setti’s Aunt Valentina Setti
Jane Stiles
Dale Sears’ mother-in-law, Rose Marie Kauffman

Gary Brownstein
Jim Stedman
Father James Parker

Tack K 1 Bishop David Thompson

ack hennedy Ramon Aristegui, Richard Aristegui’s father.
Katie Roberts Retta Laurey
Patrick Allen Bobbie St. Clair
Paul Bonvalet’s father Father Frank Travis
Amy Seago Rose Dallow, George Young’s cousin.
Monsignor Hoffman’s brother Jonathan Wallach’s Great Grandmother.
Mary Shahid Alma Parker
Dominique Gibson Ron Roberts’ mother in law.

Larry Sebring Bill Kanapaux



https://www.facebook.com/704kofc
https://twitter.com/KofC704

Dan Machowski's Father Donald Hean

Pete Harpy Peter Murphy
Cathy Geiger Deacon John Brown
Karen Metzler Thomas nggett
Bruce Conklin Bill Schmidt -
Richard Aristeggui's Mother (8/5/15) Barl:.>ara Steeg,— Paul Setti's friend
Andy Pritchett Patr1ck. Roger’s Grandfa’ther
Kayla Setti Inna Nichols - Joe Mule’s Employee
Paul Bonvallet's Mother Delores Goins

Ed Defeneaux

. Forgotten Souls of Purgatory
George Seago's Mother Ann Seago has cancer. John Orr (9/2/15)
(8/5/15) . . . Paul Setti's Uncle Bruce has passed away due to ammonia
Joe Mule's Wife Judy Warren is having eye surgery (11/4)
(8/5/15) ‘ ‘ ‘ Past Members Of Council (11/4)
Steye Thompson's son Christopher involved in car | Mary 0’Connor (12/2)
accident. (8/5/15) Rob Wills Brother-In-Law (12/2)
Ed Defeneaux’s Daughter and Grandaughters Lives lost over the Holidays (1/6)

Nicole, Rebecca, Abigail Desanchez (9/2/15)
Curtis, hall worker, wife has cancer (11/4)
George Jager has chemotherapy (11/4)
Richard Aristeggui's friend (11/4)

Gerard Swazt's mother in law Sheila Hinson (2/3)
Mary Blanchard (2/3)

Father T's Brother (2/3)

"Lord, hold our troops in your loving hands. Protect them as they protect us. Bless them and their families for
the selfless acts they perform for us in our time of need. Amen.



Communications

Officer Emails/Phone Numbers

Grand Knight
Patrick Rogers
grandknight@704kofc.org

Dep. Grand Knight

Paul Setti
deputygrandknight@704kofc.org

Chancellor

Tony Szwast
chancellor@704kofc.org

Recorder

Christian LeBlanc
recorder@704kofc.org

843-729-8098

843-813-2713

843-852-3273

864-230-3357

Treasurer

Dan Metzler
treasurer@704kofc.org
703-531-9210

Advocate

Steve Thompson
advocate@704kofc.org

843-696-0705

Warden
David Northrup
warden(@704kofc.org

Inside Guard
Leo Simonin
advocate@704kofc.org

843-345-2252

843-494-3999

Outside Guard

Larry Elberfeld
outsideguard@704kofc.org

Lecturer

Gene D’ Agostino
lecturer(@704kofc.org

843-789-3507

203-530-1908

Financial Secretary

Brian Borry
fsecretary(@704kofc.org

843-906-3280
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